
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friends and Family – Would you the patients recommend us? 

For the Month of February: We received 309 responses.  

This is what you said about us. Thank you very much!  

Options  Total  Percentage  

Extremely Likely  257 83.2% 

Likely 35 11.3% 

Neither  13 4.2% 

Unlikely 2 0.6% 

Extremely Unlikely 2 0.6% 

Don’t Know  0 0% 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

EMMER GREEN SURGERY 

Here are some lovely comments you left us this month: 

PATIENT NEWSLETTER  

March Edition 

MONTHLY STATISTICS FOR 

FEBRUARY – VIA EMMER GREEN 

SURGERY WEBSITE 

In the month of FEBRUARY, we had 

824 repeat prescription requests. 

We also had 48 New Patient Requests. 

We offered 1079 face to face 

appointments and of those patients 33 

did not attend. 

PLEASE cancel your appointment so we 

can give this to someone else to attend.  

Dr Ashall was very thorough. 

Thank you for your care 

I hardly had to wait. The nurse was 

efficient, I had a blood test which 

didn’t hurt at all. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

International Women’s Day 2025 – 9th March 

Collaboration is key to advancing women’s equality.  

International Women’s Day is a global day to celebrate the social, economic, cultural and political achievements of women. 

The day also marks a call to action for accelerating women’s equality.  

IWD had occurred for well over a century, with the first IWD gathering in 1911 supported by over a million people. Today 

IWD belongs to all groups collectively everywhere. IWD is not country, group or organization specific.  

 

Weight Loss Injections  

Recently there has been a lot of media coverage on the use of 

weight loss injections (Mounjaro, Ozempic, Wegovy) and as it 

stands the NHS has no formal service to safely prescribe these 

medications under the obesity license, despite the demand. 

We currently provide these medications for eligible type 2 

diabetes patients who are struggling with clinical obesity 

under diabetes optimization plans. 

No Smoking Day 2025 

Wednesday 12th March 

This year’s campaign is based around the 

positive theme ‘Take back your life this No 

Smoking Day’ 

Emmer Green Surgery offers a smoking 

cessation clinic to all patients every Wednesday 

between 4pm-6pm. Please contact reception if 

you would like an appointment. 

Free Wills Month 

Free Wills Month brings together a group of well-respected charities to offer members of 

the public aged 55 and over the opportunity to have their simple Wills written or updated 

free of charge by using solicitors in selected locations across the UK. 

An up-to-date Will written by a solicitor ensures your wishes are respected. It also avoids 

difficult decisions and legal complications for your loved ones. A gift in your Will costs you 

nothing now but can make a difference for years to come. 

Those taking up the offer are under no obligation to leave a gift to one of the free wills 

months charities, however we hope that many will see this as a chance to help their 

favourite cause.   

Appointments are limited and are allocated on a first come first served basis.  

See www.freewillsmonth.or.uk for more information. 

http://www.freewillsmonth.or.uk/

